Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th
Overleand Park, Ks.

Carl:
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In response to your letter RE: reception of W*W*L*S at 640 KHz (468.75 metf

‘'on 02/07/82; I have checkdd with the operator on duty at the time who

verifies your reception as being correct.

As to the time we changed calls from W*N*A*D to W*WXL*S, As per tele-
gram from FCC, dated 12/04/81, we were granted a call change as a
part of an on-going C.P. with eventual ramifications of adding three
more towers and going twanty-four hours utilizing a north and east
pattern during nightime hours with a constant power of 1000 watts.

‘Thanks for your letter, and may the '"wallpaper" I'm enclosing enlighten
your wall nicely.

Sincerely,

Ay ;/Cfa%/

oe Frank Thomas, Cheap Injuneer
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